
15th Sunday of the Year
The Missionary Church

"So they set off to preach repentance." There are many
strange contradictions in our world today. One of them is
that so many of us have lost a sense of sin and yet the
power of evil was never so obvious. Maybe this is a
reaction to the past where sin seemed to be in everything.
One of the major sins for most of us is in settling for so
little when so much is on offer. This happens when a
couple settles for mediocrity rather than a sense of
adventure in their marriage; when a family settles for
coexistence rather than love; when a parish settles for
duty rather than building a real faith community. We may
not be able to do a lot about the general evil that is in the
world. We can do a lot about our own setting of limits and
this in turn will affect the world we live in. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Parish Newsletter - Please submit all notices this week by
Wednesday lunchtime. Thank You.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com or tel 2582 1190

Thank You
Paddi & the Curran Family Strabane would like to
thank the Parishioners of Greenlough for their kind
expressions of sympathy on the recent death of their
father Eddie. Thanks to all who came to the wake and
the funeral and all who sent cards.

Masses during the Week
Monday, Tuesday, Friday & Saturday:

No Morning Mass
Wednesday & Thursday: 9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 7.30pm
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am.

Monday: Wedding at Noon; Friday: Wedding at Noon
Saturday: Wedding at Noon
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Su
nd

ay
 1

2t
h 

Ju
ly

 2
01

5

Pray for Priests - This week we pray for:
Fr. Michael Keaveny, Fr. Seamus Kelly, Fr.
Edward Kilpatrick, Bishop Francis Lagan,
Fr. Charles Logue, Fr. Paul McCafferty, Fr.
Bryan McCanny & Fr. Michael McCaughey. 

Collections 
28th June 2015: Wkly/Mthly: £979.18.
B/Fund: £610.90. Peter’s Pence: £8.00;
5th July 2015: Wkly/Mthly: £1694.51;
B/Fund: £106.50; Peter’s Pence: £8.00.
Thank you for your continued generosity.

Sacred Heart Messengers
The July issue is now available on
the table at the back of the Church.



Website: www.greenlough.com

YOUTH 2000
Youth 2000 Summer festival, Cistercian College,
Roscrea, Co. Tipperary form Thursday 13 – Sunday 16
August. For young people aged 16 – 35, an opportunity not
to be missed to experience the Catholic faith and meet many
new people, with over 1000 young people from all corners
of Ireland attending last year. The Festival is donation only.
Free buses available from all around Ireland. For more
information and to book online go to www.youth2000.ie
or telephone 0035316753690.

Pioneers and Friends' Pilgrimage to Knock 
in honour of Venerable Matt Talbot,

takes place on Sunday 19th July. Bus leaves Ardmore
Church, Derry at 7.40am with final pick up at
Steelstown Church at 8am. Anointing of the Sick is at
2.30pm followed by Mass at 3pm. Chief Celebrant and
homilist will be Archbishop Eamon Martin. Cost of bus:
£10. Snack and evening meal, an additional £25. 

To book, please ring 71301253, 71291231 or 71352285.
Everyone welcome.

The Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lough Derg 
Bishop McKeown will lead the Derry Diocesan Three
Day Pilgrimage to Lough Derg on 7th - 9th August.

If you are aged 16+ and would be interested in taking
part, then contact Naoimh Moore at the Derry Diocesan
Catechetical Centre on 028 7126 4087 or email her at
n.moore@derrydiocese.org

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock: 
Bishop Donal invites people and priests of the Diocese of
Derry to join him on pilgrimage to our national shrine at
Knock on the last Saturday in September (26th).
This date coincides with the National Eucharistic Congress.

The Net. The July/August edition of 'The Net' is now
available, with coverage including Fr Kieran O'Doherty,
Swatragh, and Fr Oliver Crilly, Greenlough, celebrating
their golden jubilees. For coverage in the paper email
editorthenet15@gmail.com or tel/text 07809292852.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:
9.00am & 11am

Holydays:
Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am
First Fridays:
7.30pm
CONFESSIONS:

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening
Mass

TELEPHONE NOS: 

Fr Oliver Crilly:
2582 1190
Parish Office:
2582 1190
St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:
2582 1370

Prayer Focus
May we reject what is contrary to the

Gospel. What values do you see around
today that are contrary to the Gospel?

In what ways could you help the
Missionary work of the Church this week?

Diploma in Pastoral Theology - 2 Year Part-Time Course.
Do you want to study and reflect on Christian life and
ministry and the way ordained and lay ministry complement
each other? Would you like to combine a comprehensive
study programme with the acquisition of new skills and
supervised practical experience of ministry? Are you
willing to listen and to share the journey with others? If
your answers are ‘yes’, perhaps the Diploma in Pastoral
Theology is for you. Coursework is appraised on a
continuous assessment basis. There are no exams. The
course is worth 60 ECTS points (European Credit Transfer
and Accumulation System). For more information contact
Maura Burns on 028 28276455 or visit the Drumalis
website: www.drumalis.co.uk

PEG Summer Camp 2015 - Dates, Times, Price
Week 2 (8-10yr olds) 14th - 17th July, 10am-3pm: £20
Week 3 (11-16 yr olds) 20th - 24th July, 10am-3pm: £25
Week 4 (11-16yr olds) 27th - 31st July, 10am-3pm: £25
Call at PEG Office to register: 9am - 3pm, Mon - Thurs, 61
Main Street, Portglenone. Tel: 2582 0150. Fax: 028 2582
2499. Website: www.portglenoneenterprisegroup.co.uk


